
The Kinesiology, Athletics, and Dance (KAD) Division conducted a comprehensive review of 
our non-personnel resource request and prioritization process on March 7, 2025, during a 
regularly scheduled division meeting. To ensure broad participation, pre-surveys were distributed 
to all faculty and staff, allowing for a prioritized ranking of requests. 

During the meeting, faculty and staff reaffirmed their programs’ alignment with the college’s 
mission, vision, and values. Resource requests were carefully evaluated based on program goals, 
alignment with institutional priorities, and responses to two critical questions: How does this 
resource request support closing the equity gap? How does this resource request support Latinx 
and AANAPISI students? 

The prioritized non-personnel resource requests directly support individual program goals while 
advancing the college’s HSI and AANAPISI focus. By enhancing support and safety resources 
and increasing access in learning environments, these requests contribute to student engagement 
and success within the curriculum. 

The KAD Division has now completed its resource request prioritization process for the 2024-
2025 academic year. 

 


